
 

ACTION ITEM REPORT 
 

 

 

Item Title: 
Consideration and ACTION to approve emergency repairs that had to 
be done to the sewer system along Condor Drive between Veteran’s 
Memorial Drive and Eagle Drive.  

 

Recommendation: 

 

We had a major collapse in the main sewer line that runs from the city hall to the east towards the lift 
station along Condor Drive.  The line is very deep requiring large trench boxes for protection and 
dewatering in order to get the water level below the sewer lines to do the work.  A large portion of the 
line had to be replaced due to the collapse and additionally due to the line having a bow in it.  It 
involved replacing 2 driveways.  The cost for this work was $96,679.96. 

 

We have funding left over from our 2014 loan for water and sewer extensions to the west to be 
prepared for the arrival of Walmart.  The funding allows for water and sewer work.  The amount we 
have left over is $97,180.  We can utilize these funds.  This will leave a balance of $500.04 that we will 
use for another project.  If will allow us to close out that project completely by the end of this year. 

 

I recommend approval. 


